

KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I – TIẾNG ANH 7**NĂM HỌC 2021 - 2022***Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút (Đề 1)**Học sinh làm bài vào đề kiểm tra***Full name: Class: SDB..... STT.....****Giám thị 1..... Giám thị 2.....**

Điểm của toàn bài thi		Giám khảo	Số phách
<u>Bảng số</u>	<u>Bảng chữ</u>	Giám khảo 1:.....	
		Giám khảo 2:.....	STT.....

I. Find the word which has different sound in the part underlined. (1pt)

- | | | | |
|--------------------|-----------------|---------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. <u>teach</u> | B. <u>chair</u> | C. <u>watch</u> | D. <u>school</u> |
| 2. A. <u>trips</u> | B. <u>ideas</u> | C. <u>umbrellas</u> | D. <u>winters</u> |
| 3. A. <u>knife</u> | B. <u>leaf</u> | C. <u>of</u> | D. <u>life</u> |
| 4. A. <u>bird</u> | B. <u>girl</u> | C. <u>first</u> | D. <u>sister</u> |

II. Choose the best option to complete the following sentences. (2pts)

- Eat _____ junk food and eat _____ fruit and vegetables.
A. more-more B. more-less C. less-more D. less-less
- The Japanese eat a lot of rice, _____ they eat a lot of fish, too.
A. and B. or C. but D. so
- Americans _____ the tradition of volunteering and helping one another since the early days of the country.
A. have had B. has had C. had D. to have
- Miss White _____ in Ha Noi from 2011 and 2014.
A. worked B. working C. has worked D. to work
- Tuan is 1.50 centimeters tall. Phuong is 1.60 centimeters tall. Tuan is _____ Phuong.
A. as tall as B. not as tall as C. more tall than D. not tall than
- I never watch ballet, and my sister doesn't _____.
A. too B. so C. either D. like that
- We can get many _____ from volunteer work.
A. benefit B. benefits C. advantage D. good luck
- Minh: "I have a headache"
A. You should go to the dentist.
C. I'm tired of what you said.
- Nam: "....."
B. You should take a painkiller.
D. I will take you to the school.

III. Supply the correct tense of the verbs in brackets. (1pt)

- When my elder brother has free time, he usually (go) _____ fishing.
- I (not/ finish) _____ my essay yet.
- She hopes her students (study) _____ harder next semester.
- Minh and his classmates (visit) _____ the Temple of Literature last summer.

IV. Complete the following sentences with the correct form of the word in brackets.(1pt)

- My younger brother doesn't like (play) _____ chess with me in the evening.
- Rossie has a large (collect) _____ of dolls.
- I find woodcarving _____ because it's a creative activity. (interest)
- The Japanese eat _____, so they have high life expectancy. (health)

V. Choose the underlined part among A, B, C or D that needs correcting then correct it. (1pt)

1. Is there an orange juice in the fridge?
A B C D
2. How much kilos of rice do you want?
A B C D
3. I've drunk three glasses of beer, but I've got a headache.
A B C D
4. Khue Van Pavilion is regarded by the symbol of Ha Noi.
A B C D

VI Read and choose A,B,C or D to fill the gap (1pt)

There are not many nations that can say their national dish has become an international phenomenon. Italy has two such (1)_____, pasta and of course pizza. Both are (2)_____ all over the world, both have made the history of Italian food.

Pizza in its most basic form as a seasoned flatbread has a long history in the Mediterranean several cultures including the Greeks and Phoenicians ate a flatbread made (3)_____ flour and water. The dough would be cooked by placing on a hot stone and then seasoned with herbs. In America, pizza usually falls into (4)_____ categories: thick and cheesy Chicago style or thin and more traditional New York pizza.

In Italy, pizza also falls into two distinct categories: Italian pizza and the rest of the world. It might seem silly considering the basic ingredients, but one taste of a true Italian pizza and that's it. You will never feel the same about this simple and delicious food again.

1. A. dish B. dishes C. dished D. dishing
2. A. famous B. rare C. poor D. awful
3. A. of B. with C. from D. for
4. A. one B. two C. three D. four

V. Read the passage carefully, then choose the correct answers (1pt)

Pop music has always been influenced by other forms of music. An important form is folk music. Folk songs are the songs composed and sung by country people. The songs may be hundreds of years old, so nobody knows who originally composed them. Modern music is often music for dancing. In Britain it was traditionally played with instruments like flute, accordion, etc.

In the 1950s and 1960s the people who wrote songs and played them with acoustic guitars were also called folk singers. The songs were often "protest songs", complaining of bad things happening in society.

1. Which form of music is pop music mainly influenced by?
A. classical music B. folk music
C. jazz D. rock 'n' roll
2. Who were folk songs composed by?
A. old singers B. city people
C. modern musicians D. country people
3. According to the passage, what is modern music often used for?
A. singing only B. playing with guitars

4. In the 1950s, what did people play folk songs with?

1. can't Lan as paint as Nam well .

- > Lan can't

IX Rewrite the sentences without changing their meaning (1pt)

- 1.Linh washes the clothes everyday